
 
University Elementary 

Monday Minute - April 1, 2019 
  

1. IREAD 3 Guardian Letters 
2. Learning Festival - May 10th 
3. ILEARN begins April 22nd 
4. April Newsletter 
5. Kindergarten Registration is Open 
6. Student Attendance Calls 
7. 6th - 7th Grade Orientation @ Bachelor April 4th 
8. PTO Meeting April 9th 

  
1. IREAD 3 results are in!  Mrs. Esarey and Mr. Hopkins made phone calls today to 

guardians of students that did not pass.  Please look for a formal letter in the mail 
this week with your child’s individual report on how he/she performed (all families 
will receive this).    Please let us know if you have any questions.  

2. Mark your calendars for the annual UES Learning Festival on Friday, May 10th. 
Additional information to come!  

3. The ILEARN window opens on Monday, April 22nd.  Additional information will 
be sent out prior to testing.  Also, there will be an MCCSC Parent Talk on 
Wednesday, April 17th from 6:00-7:00 PM at the CoLab focusing on the new 
state assessments (ILEARN).  

4. Look for the April Newsletter in your email in the next few days.  There will be a 
lot of information in it, including some important end of the year dates and 
ILEARN.  

5. Kindergarten Registration open! Please ensure that you have the appropriate 
paperwork before coming to school.  Learn more at ​www.mccsc.edu/kreg  

6. Automated calls to families of absent students will not go out at 11:00 AM as of 
today.  Please call our school as soon as possible each day to notify us of your 
child’s absence.  This can be done via our attendance line when you call in. 
812-330-7753.   We ask that you do this by 10:00 at the latest.  Please reference 
Mr. Clampitt’s “Announcements and Updates” email from 3/29/19 for additional 
details about this change.  

 

http://www.mccsc.edu/kreg


7. Bachelor will be hosting a 6th grade orientation meeting for incoming 7th grade 
students from beginning at 6:30 pm on Thursday, April 4th.  

8. We hope you can join us for the April PTO meeting  on April 9th at 6:30 in the 
library. We will be discussing Learning Festival details and the event calendar for 
the 2019-2020 school year. As much feedback as possible will help make our 
events the best they can be! Coming and providing feedback does not obligate 
you to help make your ideas happen, but if you do want to get involved with 
future events at UES, this is the perfect opportunity. As usual, childcare will be 
provided for ages 4+. Contact PTO Preside​nt, Hopi Stosberg, 
hopi@stosberg.com,​ if you have any questions. See you there! 

 

   

Follow us on Twitter 
@universityelem 

Like us on Facebook 
University Elementary 

Visit our webpage 
https://www.mccsc.edu/university 

 

 

https://www.mccsc.edu/university

